
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

BETWEEN

THE CITY OF WASHOUGAL, WA

AND

THE CITY OF CAMAS, WA

The Cities acknowledge the following understanding regarding construction of the 3rd Avenue 
Bridge Water Line 

As the City of Camas is in the process of upgrading the NE 3rd Avenue Bridge over the 
Washougal River, the City of Washougal would like to prepare for a future water line 
installation which crosses this bridge, shown on Exhibit A, attached.  

Preparation for the future water line requires that openings are installed at the west and east 
end of the bridge abutments.  The cost for this work will be $4,968.00, including construction 
administration fees, as set forth in Exhibit “B”.  This cost will be paid by the City of Washougal, 
within 45 days upon receipt of an invoice from the City of Camas. If estimated costs exceed this 
amount, this MOU will be brought back to both cities for approval with the modified amount. 

Camas has reviewed and determined that the space on the bridge is not currently needed for 
Camas planned improvements. Both parties agree that a future MOU or Franchise Agreement 
shall be negotiated and executed prior to commencing any related construction activity.  All 
engineering plans, specifications, and construction activity within Camas are subject to review 
and approval by the City of Camas.

___________________________         
Washougal City Manager       Date 

___________________________       _______ 
Camas Mayor         Date 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 

_________________________  
Kenneth B. Woodrich, City Attorney for Washougal 
 
 
_________________________ 
Shawn MacPherson, City Attorney for Camas








